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Hello.

| completely object to the Aquind interconnector project planned for Portsmouth.

This project is not required. The UK chose to leave the EU and now needs to start investing more in greener,
sustainable energy produced in the UK.

It would cause chaos in the city for many years if this project went ahead, including around the Eastney and Milton
areas where important wildlife such as the Dark-bellied Brent Geese spend each winter.

This project is not wanted by anyone in Portsmouth and is not wanted by the French either.

Thank you for your time.

Rebecca Ellcome, a resident in Portsmouth.





